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Re:  ACON and Decoder Module Keying Modification  
 
The 85xx, 85xxLC and 95xx series projectors use different module versions  than the 8xxx, 9xxx series.  In 
order to prevent accidental insertions of old modules into new projectors, a keying system was implemented 
on the new series of projectors.  The keying system also prevents the insertion/swapping of modules that are 
similar in appearance into the wrong connector locations (possibly damaging the modules or projector).  
However, some of the old modules can still be used in the new projectors, specifically,  the ACON Module 
and the Decoder Module.   
 

 
Figure 1 

Figure 1 shows how to modify an old ACON module so that it can be used with (inserted into) a new 
projector.  Simply cut out the key-way illustrated.  You can use a pair of long nose pliers for best results. 
More recent ACON modules are shipped with the key-way already removed. 
 

 
Figure 2 

 
Figure 2 shows how to modify a Decoder Module so that it can be used with (inserted into) a new projector.  
Simply cut out the key-way illustrated.  You can use a pair of long nose pliers for best results. More recent 
Decoder modules are shipped with the key-way already removed. 


